
 

KEEP NORTH RICHLAND HILLS BEAUTIFUL 
MEMORANDUM 

 
FROM: The Neighborhood Services 

Department 
DATE: November 16, 2021 

SUBJECT: Review and Discuss the Environmental Education Grant Program 

PRESENTER: Kristin James, Assistant Director of Neighborhood Services 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
This item allows for the opportunity to review and discuss the Environmental Education 
Grant Program. 

 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
Keep NRH Beautiful annually provides an opportunity for schools to apply for grant 
funding for projects that will make a positive contribution to beautification and 
environmental education in North Richland Hills public schools. 


